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The Department of computer Science inaugurated the pIXLovE Association for the

ic year 2017 -18 on 21 .07 .2017 .Tlte programme was held at our college auditorium. The

Guest of the day were Rev.Fr.secretary and Rev.Fr.principal. Rev.Fr.principal welcomed

First Year students and he motivated all the students in his inaugural speech. He also advised

students to make use of the college infrastructure for the growth of the students. Then the

address was given by Rev.Fr.Secretary. He encouraged the students to leam the English

and also he advised them to speak in English on campus. After the inauguration

we celebrated fresher's welcome for the First year Students. Finally the programme

to an end at 3.15 pm.

on 17.08.2017 to 18.08.2017 the deparfinent of computer science conducted a Two Days

workshop for the students.Mr.Perumal was the resource person for the two days. He trained the

students through many activities. The programme started at 9.30 am in the Arulalaya Hall.
Rev.Fr.Principal gave lnaugural Address to the students. It was an inauguration programme and

effective, efficient soft skill training to the students.

On 20.09.2017 the deparhnent of computer science students participated in the Inter-
collegiate competition organized by Islamiah college(Autonomous), Vaniyambadi.
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On 29 '09.2017 the second year students from the aepart-"nt of 
"omputer 

science participated in
Skit-Fest organized by the departrnent ofEnglish. Our students won overall first prize in the skit-

Fest competition.J.oviya,A.Meciya,L.Jenifer,Lavanya,K.Vetrivel ,L.Ligoriya chinnappan,K.Rex

Bemandes,Matheshwaran,M.Arul Raja,Alexpandian,A.Manoj,L.Ashok,T.Krishna Raj,s.Antony

Bemant,S.Manigandan.

The department of computer science III year students went Tour to Ooty on 1g.02.201g.

On 23.02.2018 our computer science department conducted a Guest L€ctwe on the topic ASp.Net.

Mr.Arun from St.Joseph's College, Trichy was the resource person of the lecture. He explained

the concepts in an easy manner and demonstrated them in the computer lab.

Finally we, the Department of computer science, thank the Jesuit Management, Teaching, Non-
Teaching staff and students for the guidance, wonderful support and encouragement throughout

the acadernic year to organize all the association activities successfullv.
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